FAIRBOARD MEETING
APRIL 7, 1999

Meeting was called to order at 7:25 P.M.,
We have recieved a phone bill which has double charges on it. Annette is to check on this.

Eth Kauth approached us about possibly doing some of the Horse Show on Wednesday of
Fair Week. It would possibly be after the Sheep Fitting Contest.

Chuck moved, Fred seconded, that we pay the bills, Passed unanimously.

We have been approached about having a Basketball Tournament (streetball) here August
7th. Tt would not cost us anything, they will get their own sponsors.

It was brought up that the recommended fee for Horse Judges is going to be $75 -
$100/day. There are no qualified local judges!

Fred moved, John seconded that we approve the minutes as handed out. Passed
unanimously.

There will be a Kid’s Rodeo on May 22nd in the Beef Arena.

The Elks would like to put in more box seats at the grandstand. We will not put any
money into this project. Fred moved that we let them do this, with the understanding that
we will not put any money in this at all. Chuck seconded, passed unanimously,

The roof of the grandstand needs repairs.

The Fair Theme will be “Kids “N” Country”.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 P.M. The next meeting will be Wednesday, May 4,
1999 at 7:.00 P.M.
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Chuck Buchanan, Secretaty
Baker County Fair Board
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